
From: Mark Jessop
To: A63 Castle Street
Subject: A63 Scheme. Adequacy of Consultation
Date: 01 October 2018 14:57:54

I can confirm that East Riding of Yorkshire Council has been consulted by Highways England and the
Department for Transport on the above scheme and that we have had adequate opportunity to
comment. 

Regards 
Mark Jessop
Principal Transport Policy Officer
Tel:   (01482) 391756
Email: mark.jessop@eastriding.gov.uk
Web:  www.eastriding.gov.uk
Twitter:    www.twitter.com/East_Riding
Facebook:    www.facebook.com/eastridingcouncil

The information in this email, and any attachments, are confidential and intended
for the person they are addressed to. If this email was not intended for you, you
may not copy, use or share the information in any way. Please email
postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you have received this email in
error. East Riding of Yorkshire Council is able to, and reserves the right to, monitor
email communications passing through its network. The council does not accept
service of legal documents by email. We have made every effort to virus check this
email and its attachments. We cannot accept any responsibility or liability for loss or
damage which may happen from opening this email or any attachment(s). We
recommend that you run an antivirus program on any material you download.      
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